
 
Keeping Safe Survey  

 

 

For the last few years, we have gathered children and young people’s views around their 
online habits and issues they may experience, such as online bullying and exposure to 

harmful content through our Keeping Safe Survey. We use this information to track apps 
our children are using and to support further education for parents and professionals 

around how to support our children to have safer digital experiences. 

This year’s survey has now been released. Please encourage your child to complete the 
survey. The survey is anonymous and no personal information is collected that could 

identify your child. 

They can complete using a tablet or phone using the QR code or link below:  

 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/KeepSafeSecondary/  

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/KeepSafeSecondary/

